Dear Pierre, Dear Gisele,
 

We still intend to have the meeting with Commissioner Thyssen on October 29th at 10 am. I have made a plan for the meeting for consultation with the executive. I am also interested in your feedback in this meeting plan- by October 16th if this is possible. 

 
Some matters may change this month, and we will make sure from the secretariat that the questions remain relevant. 

 

Could you tell me if you both intend to come to the meeting? (location Mundo J, rue de industry, near EDF office). 

 

You can also let me know which questions from the ones attached (or others you feel relevant) you would like to ask. I presume the Disability Card is on your list. 

 

Warm regards, and have a good weekend,

 

Catherine 
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